
From: Meares, Donna
To: Uswa, Wanda P <Wanda.Uswa@SCDMV.net>
CC: Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>

Date: 2/24/2010 10:14:27 AM
Subject: FW: User Feedback

FYI

-----Original Message-----
From: IntranetAdmin@scdmv.net [mailto:IntranetAdmin@scdmv.net]
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2010 10:11 AM
To: Meares, Donna
Subject: User Feedback

The following comments were received through the Intranet feedback form:

Comment Type:                Suggestion
Name:                                Paulette Bing
Office:                        Aiken
Email:                        paulette.bing@scdmv.net
Phone:                        (803)641-7265
Fax:                                <no response>

Comments:
For the protection and health reasons I think Dmv Aiken need plexy glass across the counters.  We will not have as many 
employees taking sick leave,because we come in contact with a lot of people and donot know what they have that might be 
contagious.
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